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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Hitachi to Donate to Support the 2024 Eastern Taiwan Earthquake 
Relief Efforts 

 
Tokyo, April 15, 2024 – Hitachi Group extends its deepest sympathies to all those affected by 

the 2024 Eastern Taiwan Earthquake. 
 
Hitachi Group today announced that it will donate a total of 10 million yen to organizations such 
as the Japanese Red Cross Society to support relief efforts for people affected by the disaster. 
 
Hitachi Group wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the afflicted areas. 
 

- End - 
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Information contained in this news release is current as 
of the date of the press announcement, but may be subject 
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